
From: Cheryl Kleen
To: Bobbie Lindsay; Danielle Hickox Moore; Gail Coniglio; Julie Araskog; Margaret Zeidman; Richard Kleid
Cc: Paul Castro; Kathleen Ruderman
Subject: FW: The new club at 264
Date: Tuesday, February 06, 2018 9:29:39 AM

-----Original Message-----
From: Sally McDermott [mailto:smmcd1941@aol.com]
Sent: Friday, February 02, 2018 6:28 PM
To: Town Council <TCouncil@TownofPalmBeach.com>
Subject: The new club at 264

Dear Council members -I am vehemently opposed to any business or club valet parking vehicles on the Sea streets
as proposed by the new owner of restaurant 264. The Sea streets are quiet residential areas and as such must be
respected. The audacity of a club owner to even suggest valet parking is outrageous . The residents of Seaspray in
particular are most respectful of the neighborhood and will hire valets to park cars off the street if they are
entertaining a large group of guests. In no way should our street be afflicted by the parking of cars -and the
inevitability if this occurring throughout the evening and into the wee small hours of the morning  - we invested in
our properties because of the serenity of the island and the sense of quietude in all our surroundings . I urge the
council to disapprove this proposal and suggest the owner find appropriate parking elsewhere -I.e Club Colette etc. -
Sally Mcdermott -252 Seaspray Avenue.

Sent from my iPhone
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